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 Advice on Structured Investments 
  

The financial markets are in unprecedented turmoil. The media has reported on how some 

customers have been affected by the collapse of Lehman Brothers.  In particular, Lehman’s 

bankruptcy has had an impact on certain structured investments that had been available in the 

market from many financial institutions for sometime now.  These products were sold together 

with prospectuses outlining their features and risks.  Customers are encouraged to constantly 

review their investments.  If in doubt, customers are advised to contact their banks if they have 

any concerns. 
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Ong-Ang Ai Boon, Mrs 
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